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To whom it may concern

I am writing to express my disgust at the proposed changes that will allow OHT to practice
independently. This will endanger patients as they are misled into believing that the
standard of treatment provided by an OHT is on par with someone who has a dental
degree. This proposed changes will also remove accountability allowing corporates to
leave practices operating with an OHT and to open new 'clinics' to simply undercut prices
on nearby dentists. It is going to create a race to the bottom in terms of standard of
treatment and leave Australia going down the British NHS path where dentists are doing
rubbish work because they need to complete treatment within idiotic time frames to ensure
a profit is made. 

Please do not afford Oht's any further independence. They are already given too much
power. 

Kind regards
Troy Movsessian 

 

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
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